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Mr. John C. Ferguson
American Nuclear Corporation I'/’/ /]

P:. O, Box 2713
Casper, WY 82602

RE: Permit No. 352, Potential Bond Reduction for z%@
Tailings Pond No. 2 Reshaping

Dear Mr. Ferguson:

Your letter of August 15, 1989 accurately summarizes our understanding
relative to the bond amount for the Tailings Pond No. 2 Reshaping Phase.
Upon completion of this phase of the work, we will release $470,355.

We would also remind you that all suitable soil materials which may be
impacted by the regrading (e.g. the reclaimed area on the east side of the
road) wmust be salvaged and stockpiled.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Mr. Moxley
in the Lander office.

Sincerely,
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Roger Shaffer
Administrator
Land Quality Division
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Xc: Mark Moxley - District 11, Lander
Howard Rose - NRC Denver
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